
 

CALL TO ORDER 

The Village of Durand Board of Trustees met in Public Hearing concerning the Community 

Development Block Grant as part of the Downstate Small Business Stabilization Program Grant 

on Monday, January 11th, 2021.  The Hearing called to order by Village Trustee Sheila Hoffman 

at 7:31 P.M. 

ROLL CALL: 

Present: Trustee Waller, Trustee Hoffman, Trustee Fritz, Trustee Slade, Trustee 

Matteson  

Present Via Teleconference: Trustee Meissen  

Absent: None 

Employees: Chief of Police, Jeff Schelling 

         Public Works Supervisor, Aaron Kahl 

Village President: Bob Corwin 

Village Treasurer: Sherry Bessert 

Village Attorney: Darron Burke, Present via Teleconference  

Village Clerk: Mary Sphatt 

Public: See attached sign-in sheet  

 

In the Public Hearing grant applications from three local businesses were reviewed. These 

businesses are Fire Barn, Inc., Hogs and Hydrants, Inc. and EZ Egg, Inc. dba Lakeside Inn Family 

Restaurant. These businesses have been financially affected by COVID and are seeking grant 

funds in order to be sure employees will be paid, as well as necessary operating expenses.  

Trustee Hoffman presented detailed information on all three applicants and their purposes in 

applying for the CDBG. There were no public comments made on any of the three applications. 

 

MOTION TO ADJOURN THE JANUARY 11TH, 2020 PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
DOWNSTATE SMALL BUSINESS STABILIZATION GRANT PUBLIC HEARING  

 ROLL CALL: YEAS, 6; NAYS, 0; ABSENT, 0. 

 TIME ADJOURNED: 7:45 P.M. 


